
 

 

 

 

Robert and Joy Reap 

PO Box 442 

Richmond, VT 05477 

 

Water and Sewer Commission 

Town of Richmond 

PO Box 285 

Richmond, VT 05477 

 

October 10, 2019 

 

Re: Town Sewer Extension  

 

 

 

 

Dear Water and Sewer Commissioners; 
 

We respectfully request that the town expand the water and sewer district and accept a connection to the 

system from 91 Willis Farm Rd.  

 

We understand that there are application requirements, however there is quite a bit of engineering 

involved with the flow calculations, plan and specifications.  Before we make that investment in 

engineering, we would like to request a commitment from the Commission that you will allow the 

connection.  This commitment would obviously be contingent upon our plans meeting the requirements 

of the service connection permitting policy and capacity allocation ordinance. 

 

We are confident that the Commission will uphold its obligation to serve the current users, keep their 

best interests at the forefront as well as protect the health of our community.  And we look forward to 

working with you on this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Robert and Joy Reap 

 

 

 


